BOROUGH OF
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Beginning on Monday, April 26, 2021, Duncannon Borough will be undergoing maintenance and repairs of
various sewer lines.

Trinity Subsurface Engineering will be using high pressure water use to clean the lines, remove roots from the
sewer lines, and then make point repairs.

Because of the high pressure needed to clear the sewer lines of debris, your home may experience water
blowout from the trap of your toilets.

WE SUGGEST...
e That you keep the toilet seats DOWN at all times during this process for containment of any
blowout.

¢ Place a large trash bag or tightly wrapped plastic wrap over your toilet bowl and lid in case pressure
is released into your toilet. This will help to contain any toilet water backflow.
Below is the planned work schedule. This schedule is contingent upon good weather and is subject to change:
Monday, April 26 — High Street between Chestnut and Cherry Streets

High Street between Fritz Ave. and Newport Rd.
High Street between Rachel & Cemetery Streets
Tuesday, April 27 — High Street between Rachel & Cemetery Streets
Wednesday, April 28 — Highland Ave. between Center & Locust Streets
104 Center Street to 219 Center Street
Thursday, April 29 — Ann Street between Water Street & Market Street
Market Street from Plum Street to Broadway Ave.
Monday, May 3 - N. Lincoln from Susan Street to Muhlenberg Ave.
Church Street from Rachel St. to Cemetery St.
N. Lincoln from Cemetery Street to 1012 N. Lincoln
Tuesday, May 4 — Market Street from Cherry to Clark Street
401 Lincoln Street to 500 Lincoln Street
Wednesday, May 5 — Cherry Street from Lincoln Street to Prospect Ave.
Prospect Avenue from Cherry to Chestnut Street
Church Street from Hall Lane to Green Street
High Street from Hall Lane to Green Street
Thursday, May 6 - 312 & 322 Ann Street
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Borough Office at 717-834-4311.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation!



